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Dear Praying Friend,


Thank you for investing in the Great Commission and our 
work in the Gospel. We could not be available for 
missionaries, churches, and the lost without your prayers, 
monthly support, and special gifts. 


This month, I traveled to India. I met with the missionaries 
with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions. India 
became the most populated nation in the world, passing up 
China. 


I consider the population of nearly three billion people 
between the two countries. The words of our Lord remind us 
to pray for laborers. China and India pose significant 
challenges to sending American laborers. Satan blinds with 
religions. The Gospel shines. Please pray for laborers.


In December, Kim and I visited the first two churches we helped start in Grenada. What a joy! Pastor 
Anderson Gibson and Pastor Michael Lambert pastor these churches. Mrs. Evelyn Williams joined us 
for the day. She is the widow of the first National pastor with whom we worked. God is working in 
Grenada.


Yours for the harvest,


John O’Malley

JOHN AND KIM O'MALLEY


